
     
 

 
 

NOTICE  
TEMPORARY PICKLEBALL MAT     

 
 

Dear Members, 

You may have noticed a Pickleball mat recently installed inside the club Multi-Purpose 

Hall.  

This has been set up as part of a limited trial to upgrade our sports facilities and introduce 

our members to emerging and popular racket sports like Pickleball. Our goal is to diversify 

recreational offerings and keep our amenities aligned with current trends in fitness and 

community engagement. 

Please note that the mat is temporary and will remain in place only for the duration of this 

short trial period. After professionals’ observation and evaluation, the mat will be 

removed, and the court will be fully restored to its original condition. We have arranged 

sufficient manpower to ensure a smooth installation and removal process with minimal 

disruption. 

We sincerely apologize for not informing you in advance and for any inconvenience this 

may have caused to your regular court bookings or activities. Your understanding and 

support as we explore new ways to enhance your experience are greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community! 

 

Best regards, 

Club Management Team 

11th October 2025  
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